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FACULTY AND STUDENTS OPENED BEAUJOLAIS NOUVEAU WINE CEREMONY

英文電子報

The annual Beaujolais Nouveau New Wine Tasting Ceremony was held by the 

Department of French at Language Learning and Association Zones, College of 

Foreign Languages and Literatures, on Nov. 21. Many students happily joined 

the ceremony and warmly tasted the new wine. 

 

Associate professor of French, An-chyun Jeng introduced French wine 

culture and the skills of selecting and tasting wines. He demonstrated the 

skills of looking at, smelling and tasting wines. All enjoyed the new wine 

and “bottomed up,” delightfully tasting the Beaujolais Nouveau New Wine 

Ceremony with the world, leisurely sipping in the fragrant, ruby luster 

grape wine in the warm feeling atmosphere. After tasting the wine, French 

freshman Yun-ru Lu said, “The grape wine that is full of rich fruit 

fragrance is slightly sour, smooth and tastes very good.” ( ~Dean X. Wang )


